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OFFICIAL 

Brighton Road and Edwards Street Junction 

upgrade 

Ongoing early works 
 

The Australian and South Australian governments are upgrading the Brighton Road and Edwards 
Street Junction at South Brighton. 
 
Early works are continuing with further service relocation activities required for SA Power Networks and 
telecommunications infrastructure, and site enabling works in close proximity to the junction. To safely 
undertake these works, some day and night works and a temporary road closure will be required. 
 

What to expect 
Works will be undertaken on Wednesday, 2 August 2023 between 7pm and 6am (weather permitting). 
 
To safely facilitate these works, the junction of Brighton Road and Edwards Street will be temporarily 
closed. During working hours, motorists will need to detour via Marlborough Street, Commercial Road or 
Oleander Street East, Scott Street. Speed and lane restrictions will also be in place in the vicinity of the 
works. Local access to Edwards Street residents and businesses will be maintained via the detour. Refer to 
the map overleaf for traffic detour information. 
 
Works will also be undertaken on: 

• Saturday, 5 August 2023 between 4am to 3pm (weather permitting). 

• Sunday, 6 August 2023 between 4am to 3pm (weather permitting). 

• Saturday, 12 August 2023 between 11pm to 8am (weather permitting). 

• Tuesday, 15 August 2023 between 7am to 7pm (weather permitting). 
 
During these working hours the junction will remain open to traffic, with speed and lane restrictions in place 
in the vicinity of the works.  
 
Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons there 
may be some restricted access. Where required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to 
alternative access and/or detours. 
 
Please take extra care when workers are on site. Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic 
controllers when travelling through the area. No changes to public transport services are planned during 
these works.   
 
Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works wherever possible, with advance notice provided 
if there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway access. 
 
Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will 
be managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible. 
This includes scheduling more intrusive works in the early evening.  
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Individual service providers will advise separately of any potential interruptions to services during these 
works. 
 
Further Information 
For more information, or to register for project updates, please: 

• visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/brightonroad  

• call 1300 794 880 

• email DIT.BrightonRoad@sa.gov.au  

 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation whilst these important works are undertaken. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 

Brighton Road and Edwards Street Junction Upgrade project engagement team 

 

 
Temporary Road Closure Brighton Road and Edwards Street junction  
Wednesday, 2 August 2023 7pm to 6am (weather permitting). 
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